THE EASTLAND OIL COMPANY

P.O. DRAWER 3488 RECEIVED

560 ONE MARIENFELD PLACE
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702

TELEPHONE: (915) 683-6293 SEP “8 1978

September 7, 1978
D. Cl CI

ARTESIA, OFFICE

Energy and Minerals Department
State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division

P.O. Drawer DD

Artesia, New Mexico 88210

Re: State "17"

#1-P-17-4S-26E
Chaves County, N.M.

Gentlemen:

In reference to your letter of August 8, 1978, con-
cerning the dry hole marker on the subject well, this
marker has been replaced with one properly inscribed with

the correct location.

We regret the inconvenience that this error has
caused your office.

Sincerely yours,
THE EASTLAND OIL COMPANY

George D. Neal
Superintendent
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